
 

HUMBOLDT LAFCO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Humboldt Local Agency Formation Commission will hold a 
public hearing on Wednesday, September 19, 2018, at 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as the 
matter can be heard,  in the Supervisors Chamber, Humboldt County Courthouse, 825 Fifth 
Street, Eureka, California, to consider the following:  
 

City of Ferndale Municipal Service Review and Sphere of Influence Update 
The Commission will consider adopting a municipal service review for the City of Ferndale 
and confirm the city’s existing sphere of influence which is coterminous to the city limits. 
The proposal is determined to be exempt from the California Environmental Quality Act 
pursuant to Section 15061(b)(3); no change in service or service area; no possibility that 
the action taken by the Commission may have a significant effect on the environment. 

 
All interested persons are invited to comment on the proposed action either in person at the 
public hearing, or in writing. Pursuant to state law, only issues raised at the public hearing 
described in this notice or in written correspondence delivered to the Commission at or prior to 
the public hearing may be raised in any legal challenge to Commission actions.  
 
Meeting materials will be available five days before the meeting, and may also be posted on the 
LAFCo website: www.humboldtlafco.org. Further information concerning the action described 
above can be obtained by contacting the LAFCo Office, 1125 16th Street, Suite 202, Arcata, 
California. Phone: (707) 445-7508. 
 
Date: 8/27/18 
 


